
All Saints Catholic Church 



 
All Saints’ Parish Committees  

 

Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton..701-7334 
Altar Servers, Deacon Andy..……....….609-439-6134 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ………….….704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping……….831-8060 
  (Grief Share)  Charlene Horgan….…...704-517-9193 
Boy Scouts, Charles Floyd…………..……...222-0118 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully..………..831-8256 
Bulletin, Wendy Mason.…………………....831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel . .831-8247 
Children’s Choir ……………………………………… 
Choir (Saturday), Kaye Lewis……..……….831-1983 
Choir (Sunday), Cecilia Carlson………..….389-3233 
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery ..627-4743 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista..…….803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping………. …...831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Historian, Carmen Quesada ........................ 746-5373 
Hospice, Mary Doyle……………………….831-8213 
Kitchen, Rich and Sue Kruger………...847-878-9725 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Legion of Mary, Janie Davis ………….803-412-2708 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ........ 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Newcomers,  Mary Long………………….. 746-5881 
Parish Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman ......... 831-9095 
Parish Nurse, Madelyn Pazicni……………627-5486 
Prayer Shawl, Kathy Rapp .......................... 684-7852 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ........................ 831-8549 
Ranger Rosary, Vivian Peralta-Mesa...704-910-7942 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy……………746-5545 
RCIA, Brother John Kummer…………803-493-3901 
Sacristy, Margaret McBeth ........................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista.............. 831-2033 
Sec. Franciscan Order, Len Diaddario 704-497-4658 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Org., Melinda Bumber……  803-619-4188 

  Youth Ministry/ 
Young Adult,  Julie Hall………………803-831-9095 

The flowers on the altar this  
weekend were donated  by 

Donna Johnson 

The Week Ahead: 
Saturday 8/5, Weekday 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:00 pm Respect for Life 
4:30 pm Rosary  
5:00 pm Mass + Pro Populo 
Friends of the Oratory/Building Fund-physical collections 

Sunday 8/6, THE TRANSFIGURATION  
OF THE LORD 
8:00 am Mass + Andy Sedlacek 
11:00 am Mass + Lois McGrade 
Friends of the Oratory/Building Fund-physical collections 

5:30 PM HS Core Meeting 
6:30 pm HS Youth Group 
Monday 8/7, Weekday 
7:00 pm HEALING MISSION 
Tuesday 8/8, Saint Dominic, Priest 
7:00 pm HEALING MISSION 
Wednesday 8/9, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass + Richard DeRenzis 
10:00 am Ranger Rosary 
7:00 pm  HEALING MISSION 
Thursday 8/10, Saint Lawrence, Deacon, Martyr 
9:30 am Mass - For the Intentions of Josh Spircoff 
6:30—8:00 pm  HS Discipleship Group 
2:00—7:00 pm  BLOOD DRIVE 
Friday 8/11, Saint Clare, Virgin 
9:30 am Mass - For the Intentions of Christine and 
  David Morrison 
7:00 pm Movie Night 
Saturday 8/12, Weekday 
12:00 –3:00 pm  HS Adult Volunteer Training 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:30 pm Rosary  
5:00 pm Mass + Pro Populo 
Archdiocese for the Military Services/ All Saints Charities-

physical/ HOPE-physical collection 

Meet the Authors (after Mass) 
Sunday 8/13, Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am Mass + Mary Carroll 
11:00 am Mass + Agnes Gagliardi 
Archdiocese for the Military Services/ All Saints Charities-

physical/ HOPE-physical collection 

Meet the Authors (between Masses) 

Archdiocese for Military Services 
This collection is taken up once every three years to support 
the Archdiocese for the Military Services—the only arm of the 
Church responsible for priests who serve as chaplains in the  
U.S. Military around the world. This  collection offers each of us 
a substantial way to “serve those who serve.” Funds will help 
priests bring the Church’s full range of pastoral services to the 
men and women in uniform, as well as, their families and  
patients in the nation’s Veteran Affairs medical centers. They 
will support religious education in remote locations, priestly  
formation of new chaplains at a time of critical shortage, and 
financial planning to meet the challenges of shepherding a 
global archdiocese that is present wherever U.S. military     
personnel are stationed.  The Archdiocese receives no        
government funding.  Please be generous with your  
gift that helps assure a priestly presence for our men  
and women in uniform. 



Healing is NOT just for the physically impaired.  
Mental and emotional stresses and strains can 
take a heavier toll on our lives, even more than 
the worst of diseases. So, if you or your family 
are in need of HEALING in these areas, come 
and experience the LORD, and what He can do 
for you. Come and meet JESUS by worshiping 
Him. Come and see what Our Lord has for you.  
Come and be healed. 
 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 
August 7th, 8th and 9th, 2017 

All three evenings beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
The Sacrament of Confession will be  

available during the Mission. 

                 HOPE:  A 2nd Collection 

HOPE – Helping Other People Everyday – is 
a K of C program to help people with intellectual          
disabilities increase their self-reliance and experience 
a better environment.  Every year you see the Knights 
conducting “tootsie roll drives” outside the local     
Walmart and other stores to raise monies.  All of the 
monies raised stay in SC, and 85% of what our council 
raises returns to our local community and supports 
the Clover Special Olympics.  Our assigned goal this 
year is almost $11K, and we cannot raise that much 
with just tootsie roll drives.  We need your help, so we 
can meet our goal - - - which helps some of the most 
needy in our community.  There will be a 2nd physical         
collection at all Masses on 12-13 August to support 
HOPE.  Thank you in advance for your generosity.  
May God Bless you!   

Healing Mission 
With  

Paul Rymniak 

MEET THE AUTHORS 
August 12th after Mass 

August 13th between Masses 
Coffee and Donuts 

 
Ashes to Incense: Emancipation from Jim Crow 
The Story of the Rock Hill, SC Oratorians 
 by Sandi Ludwa 
 
The Rosary—The Hard Way  
 by Peter Dell’Accio 

 
Please stop by to speak with the authors 

and check out their books! 

Knights of Columbus 
Healing Rosary for the Sick 

 
All Parishioners are welcome: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 
at 6 p.m. at All Saints Catholic Church. 
You, your families, and friends are invited to come and 
join us in prayer as we say a rosary for the sick and those 
in need of healing and comfort.   
Although all people suffering from serious diseases or 
disorders are most welcome, we would especially like to 
see the young attend.  Those under 18 years of age.  Sick 
or well.  Their prayers when prayed for others are  
particularly powerful before the Holy Mother. 
 
“Do Catholics Worship Mary?” No, we Honor Mary and 
ask her to pray for those who are sick of 
body, mind, or soul. 

Please Come.    

The All Saints Women's Organization would 
like to invite all women of the parish to our 
first meeting of the fiscal year. The meeting 
is August 15th at 7pm in The Parish Life   
Center. After the business portion, we will 
have wine, cheese and socializing.  We look 
forward to seeing new faces and old. Please 
also join us at 6pm in the sanctuary for a 
healing rosary.  

Welcome Reception for 
New Parishioners  

Everyone is invited to stop by our Parish 
Life Center after all the Masses the   
weekend of August 19—20 to meet our 
new parishioners.  Stop in for 5 minutes 
to meet and greet and have some light  
refreshments.  
 
 
“So you too must befriend the stranger, for 
you were once strangers yourselves in the 
land of Egypt.”  Deuteronomy 10:19 



SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is  
important for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the  
godparents reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in 
the Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines 
and secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked regularly. 

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
August 12-13   Archdiocese for the Military Services/ 
    All Saints Charities-physical collection 
    HOPE-physical collection   
August 19-20   India Missions-physical collection 
August 26-27   OPEN 
September 2-3   Friends of the Oratory/Building Fund-
    physical collections 
September 9-10  Oratorian Seminarians-physical  
     collection 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M-F) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 
The Rock Hill Oratory Website: www.rockhilloratory.net 

Celebration of the Eucharist  
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Physical Address: 530 Highway 274 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 5443 
   Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Fax:    (803) 831-6042 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

Collection for the 7/30/2017 Weekend 

Offertory.........................…..………….…....$7,892.00 
Friends of the Oratory……..….…….....….….$446.00 
All Saints Charities..…….....…...........……….$100.00 
Building Fund...........…….....….……..…........$195.00 
Votive Candles..…………......…….……...…...$79.00 
Faith Formation.…..………….…………….$1,135.00 
Holy Ground..……….……………...………….$20.00 

 

Adults:  722    Children: 107 
Total Attendance:  829 

Blood Drive 
 

The K of C is sponsoring a blood drive at             
All Saints Catholic Church on Thursday,            

August 10th.  Contact Joe Albanese at                 
jalbanese01@gmail.com to schedule a donation 

appointment during the 2–7 PM time period that 
day.  Remember that every unit of donated blood 
can potentially save 3 lives. May God Bless You.   

OPEN WEEKDENDS 
          September 16-17 October 14-15 
          October 28-29  November 25-26               
          December 23-24 December 30-31 

TODAY'S READINGS 
First Reading -- I saw one like a Son of man coming 
on the clouds of heaven (Daniel 7:9-10, 13-14). 
Psalm -- The Lord is king, the most high over all the 
earth (Psalm 97). 
Second Reading -- Be attentive to the prophetic  
message, as to a lamp shining in a 
dark place  
(2 Peter 1:16-19). 
Gospel -- Jesus was transfigured, 
and his clothes became white as 
light (Matthew 17:1-9).  



Celebrating the  
100th Anniversary of Our Lady’s 
Apparitions at Fatima 1917-2017 

 
August 13th marks the 100th anniversary of the 

4th apparition of Our Lady at Fatima.  
 

Our Lady said: “… say the rosary everyday to      
obtain peace in the world”. 
The Legion of Mary and the Knights of Columbus 
will be leading a “scriptural rosary” on Sunday,   
August 13th at 5:00 pm inside the church.  All 
prayer petitions will be taken to the shrine in  
Portugal and will be offered with the many pilgrims 
from all over the world in celebrating this  
centennial event.  
Peter Dell'Accio from the Knights of Columbus will 
be sharing his book;  The Rosary - The Hard Way:  
Growing in Love, Devotion, and Holiness.   
Come join The Legion of Mary and the Knights of 
Columbus In praying the rosary on Sunday, August 
13th at 5:00 pm as we honor the wishes of Our 
Lady of Fatima by praying the rosary for peace in 
the world. So, we are inviting everyone and their 
families to come join us in prayer.   
Blessed Pope Pius IX once said, "Give me an army 
praying the Rosary and I will conquer the world!” 

CLOW will restart on September 17th when Faith 
Formation convenes. In the meantime parents with 
“antsy” children can use the Parish Life  
Center. The children can play and interact while 
you will still be able to view and hear the Mass. 
There will be items there for their entertainment. 
This is just a suggestion and it does not mean you 
are not welcome in the Sanctuary with your child. 
This includes all Masses. 

CHILDREN’S SUMMER MOVIE NIGHT 
Friday night from 7 pm to 9 pm on: 

August 11 
“Zootopia” 

Contact Joanne Kazista for  
Information at 

 803-367-3299 or  
faith-formation@bellsouth.net 

Welcome  
To  Our New Parishioners 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Barber 
Mr. Riley Childs 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Garriel 
Mr. and Mrs. Andy Harley 
Ms. Kathleen Davis  
Mr. Tomas Gearhart 
Mr. Ryan Hawk and  
 Mrs. Danielle Douros-Hawk 
Mr. Kevin Hawk 
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Clark 
Mrs. Krystine Blocker and family 
Mr. Edgar Cruz 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Rocco 
Ms. Melissa Rogalski 
Mr. Richard Suckey 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Goehring  
Mrs. Rochelle Betsch and family 
Mr. and Mrs. Alvin Strong 
Mrs. Emily Brokaw and family 
Mr. Brendan Clair and  
 Ms. Nicole Gallagher 

The Kids Choir and Youth Choir  
groups will be starting up again  
this fall. Kid’s Choir will meet on  
Sunday after Faith Formation  
from 10:30 am to 10:55am. More 
information to come. 

Thank you again for your continued support of the 
House of Mercy.  We have received your donation 
of $786.40 and we are honored to remain an integral 
part of your church giving program. Through your 
assistance House of Mercy continues to provide care 
for those in the late stages of AIDS while also  
assisting those who are getting better.  Even with 
advanced medications some of our residents will not 
improve and our goal is to make their final days  
comfortable and meaningful. We are grateful for your  
support of this ministry and all those we 
serve.  

All Saints Charities at Work! 


